Inappropriate Chats

As many of you know, MS Teams has a chat function. This is used in the classroom meetings by the
teacher to provide support to the class along with the video stream. Private Chats are also possible
between teacher and students as well as between students. Students are expected to adhere to LDSB
online protocols, and parents are encouraged to monitor their child’s online activity. If you have

concerns about inappropriate messaging going through the chat, please contact your child’s classroom
teacher so that we can work to address this.

We have provided a quick graphic below to guide students and families on handling any such situation.

What to do About Inappropriate Chats

Do Not Join the Chat

@ Leave the Chat

If you are in Chat on a PC in Microsoft Teams

« find this icon in the top right corner of your chat screen
+ click on it and you will see a dropdown menu

* select “Leave” (under participant names)

COG Leave chat If you are in Chat on an iPad in Microsoft Teams

* Click on the chat name at the top of your screen (to the right)
* find the “Leave chat” icon and click on it

'@ If you are in Chat on a Chromebook in Microsoft Teams find the
' ellipses (dots) at the top right corner and select leave

Tell an Adult — Parent and Teacher




